
SCOTTISH BORDERS COUNCIL 
JEDBURGH COMMON GOOD SUB-COMMITTEE 

 
 MINUTE of MEETING of the JEDBURGH 

COMMON GOOD FUND SUB-COMMITTEE 
held via Microsoft Teams on Monday, 11 
March 2024 at 5.30 p.m.          

    
 
Present: - Councillors S. Hamilton (Chair), J. Bathgate, S. Scott and 

Community Councillor J. Taylor. 
 
In Attendance: -  Chief Officer – Financial and Procurement Services, Solicitor 

(Ron Kirk), Democratic Services Officer (F. Henderson).  
 
Members of the Public: - 0 
 
 

 
3.0     FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE – JEDBURGH GOLF CLUB   
3.1     There had been circulated copies of an application from Jedburgh Golf Club, seeking 

financial assistance in the sum of £70,000.  

  
 

The meeting concluded at 6.45 pm   


